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21st March 2025 

Newsletter 
Wonderful Wednesdays 
We have started our Wonderful Wednesdays again this term. This is a chance for parents to come 
into school at 2:30pm and celebrate all things reading with your child.  The dates are:- 
26/03 - Hazel Class  
02/04 - Reception Classes 
 
Easter 
On Friday 4th April we will be holding our Easter Egg Raffle. Tickets will go on sale on Monday 
24th March (20p per ticket/£1 per strip). This is for a chance to win one of several Easter Egg 
Hampers. 
   
Egg decorating competition  
We will be holding our egg decorating competition again this year. Please bring decorated eggs in to 
school on 3rd April, please see the posters in the noticeboards on the playgrounds for more details.  
 
Spring Concert 
Year 3 and 4 (Sycamore, Maple and Beech) will be holding a Spring Concert this year. Parents are 
invited to come to the Sports Hall at 2pm on 1st April to watch. 
 
Milk – Reception and KS1  
A reminder that if your child would like milk next term, all slips and payments must be in by 
Wednesday 26th March, thank you. 
 
Uniform 
Please could we ask that all skirts/shorts are of an appropriate length for school. We have noticed 
several girls recently coming to school in very short skirts with a pair of shorts underneath, and this 
is not appropriate for school. This includes items worn on non-uniform days, thank you. 
Also all items of uniform should be named. As the weather gets warmer, children take their coats 
and jumpers off and it is very hard for them to find their items of clothing when they do not have 
their names in. 
Please could you also check if your child has taken the right coat home, as one of our Year 3 children 
has lost a cream coat with a fur hood, thank you. 
 
Trips 
Just a reminder that payments for Hothersall Lodge and Blackpool Zoo can be sent in instalments if 
preferred.  
 
Easter Break 
A reminder that we break up for Easter on Friday 4th April at 1:45pm and return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April at 8:40am.  
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